
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing this letter in support of the nomination of Julie Whitehead for the 

Impact Award.  

 

Julie is well-deserving of the Impact Award and is a champion of educational 

technology which she gently promotes on a daily basis to faculty members. Julie 

is a long time member of the FOL Administrator group which has 

representatives from across the College. At our monthly meetings, Julie shares 

her ideas and best practices openly with team members and several of Julie’s 

suggestions for improvement have been implemented across the College. Julie is 

active in promoting new products across the College and she is currently part of 

the ePortfolio pilot group, which is piloting the ePortfolio product along with 

developing best practices and guidelines. Julie is also part of the pilot group for 

the FOL-Datatel grade transfer which is developing a new automated grade 

transfer process. Julie’s love for technology does not stop when she leaves work, 

she recently completed her Masters in Educational Technology from the 

University of Calgary and for fun Julie will create ‘databases’ for a variety of 

amateur sports organizations that she is involved with (which is her other love). 

 Julie also maintains an active Twitter account called edutechfan, where she 

provides timely updates on the latest in technology. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Linda J. Young 

Manager 

Learning Systems Services 

 


